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The USC Viterbi School of Engineering is proud to announce 
that Shang-Hua Teng, Seeley G. Mudd Professor of 
Computer Science and Mathematics, has been awarded 
the 2015 Gödel Prize for his "groundbreaking work on 
nearly-linear-time Laplacian solvers."

This is an historic second win for Teng who was first 
awarded the prize in 2008 for his joint work on smoothed 
analysis of algorithms.

The competitive award, which recognizes major 
contributions to mathematical logic and the foundations 
of computer science, is presented by the European 
Association for Theoretical Computer Science (EATCS) 
and ACM’s Special Interest Group on Algorithms and 
Computation Theory (SIGACT).

Teng is an ACM Fellow, Sloan Fellow, and a Simons 
Investigator. He is also the recipient of the 2009 AMS 
Fulkerson Prize, and a best paper award at the 2011 
ACM Symposium on Theory of Computing.


